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Statement Regarding 2019 EEO Public File Report 

Charlottesville TV LLC (the “Licensee”) acquired the stations composing the Employment 
Unit subject to the instant EEO Program Report on October 1, 2019, as authorized in FCC File 
No.  BALCDT-20190304AAW.  Accordingly, the scope of the Licensee’s responses in the report 
is limited to the period commencing on October 1, 2019, after which the Licensee became the FCC 
licensee of the stations.   

Because the Licensee was not the FCC licensee of the stations during the period covered 
by the Employment Unit’s 2019 EEO Public File Report, that report, which was prepared by the 
prior licensee of the stations and continues to be available in the Employment Unit’s FCC Online 
Public Inspection File, has not been not filed with the instant EEO Program Report. 

* * * * * 


